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Teacher Training Day Tue 4 Jan 

Pupils Back to School Wed 5 Jan 

Y6 Manor Payment Deadline Fri 14 Jan 

Watch this space for more dates       

in the New Year! 

 

Merry Christmas!!!!!!!  

We have reached the end of the academic year and 

what a year it has been again so far! 
 

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks for  

everything you are doing to respond to the  

challenges of COVID-19.  Your resilience in the face 

of the many challenges during the last  

21 months, together with your continued  

commitment to support our children and young  

people with their education and wellbeing through the 

disruption of the pandemic, is inspiring.  
 

We hope you all have a very  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

  

Please send in 

your EMPTY    

washing up    

bottles into 

school for      

Mrs Gambrill 

Year 6 Manor Residential  

Payment Deadline 

The final instalment is due  

Friday 14 January 
The total balance MUST be 

cleared by this date.  If you are 
unsure of what you owe please 

contact the School Office.  

  

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Jessica in 
Year 4 who had a winning entry in 

the Fire Safety Calendar 2022.  
 

Warwickshire Fire & Rescue      
received a total of 694 entries from 

children across the County and 
Jessica was one of just 12 winners. 

  

We are extremely proud!!  
 

We only have 15 calendars left for 
sale at the bargain price of only 

£4.99 each. 

 

Contact the school office to       
purchase one. 



Let’s put our children’s safety first 
If you drive your children to school, it’s too easy to try and park as near as possible to the school.  However, 

when everyone does the same, it can cause major problems outside the entrance. 
 

Let’s all work together to keep all our children safe outside school.: 
-- Keep your speed down near the school -- 

-- Please don’t park or drop off children on our School Keep Clear markings -- 
 

We’re sending this reminder home as we are concerned 
about children’s safety outside school. 

 

Breakfast Bagels  

We will be continuing to provide breakfast bagels in the New Year 

through the National School Breakfast Programme.   This means that any 

child that arrives to school without breakfast can have a bagel. 

 

Eating breakfast before school is one of the best ways you can help your 

child start their day off well.   A good breakfast can help your child have 

increased concentration as well as increased energy for the day ahead! 

     

THANK YOU! 

We raised a whopping 

£918.20 from our Christmas 

Fair .  

All the classes got involved 

and a fantastic amount of 

money was raised!! 


